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Date:  

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian:

This year your child,__________ , will be receiving academic assistance.  This service will 
begin on .  The support services to be provided are:
This general education service provides eligible students additional assistance to achieve the learning standards in English Language Arts, Mathematics, Science, and/or Social Studies.  The New York State Education Department mandates that school districts identify students who will benefit from additional help based on their performance on state assessments, local assessments and classroom performance.

Your child has been selected to receive assistance based on the following criteria:
The assistance provided to your child will take place in small and/or large group settings and could be in and/or out of the classroom, using a variety of materials.  Our aim is to provide your child with additional time and help in an effort to better ensure success in the classroom. This extra help is being provided through the Title I (Federal funds) and/or local funds.

Please call your child’s school if you have any questions or would like additional information about the program.  Thank you for your continued interest in your child’s education.









Sincerely,










Your Child’s Principal
